

**Campaign Newsletter** 

Ш

Volume 17

April 30-May 1, 2016

## Over \$5,000,000 Pledged from 800 Households!!!

We need 100% participation for us to reach our goal!!!

If you have not yet responded to the **Counting Our Blessings** Campaign - We need your help! We need the remaining households to participate. Some of those who have yet to respond include approximately 309 families that have attended a reception and are still considering their pledge. Others were unable to attend a reception, but have had the opportunity to receive the campaign information from a Campaign Volunteer. Please be sure to respond as soon as you are able so that we may continue the momentum of the **Counting Our Blessings** Campaign has already achieved!

## IT IS NOT TOO LATE TO MAKE YOUR COMMITMENT!

If you missed Commitment Weekend, it's not too late! Please complete a pledge envelope and return it either in the collection basket today, or mail it to the parish this week. We're off to a great start, but there are many families who have yet to respond. Just think of all we can accomplish when every family participates!

While we are asking every family to consider making a pledge of \$4,000 or more, payable over the next three years, we realize that each family has different circumstances. Pledges of all amounts are welcomed, appreciated and needed. If you have been financially blessed, please consider giving more than \$4,000. We need gifts of \$5,000, \$10,000, \$15,000 and more in order to reach our goal!

The sooner we receive everyone's commitment to this project, the more successful our campaign will be!

Remember, not everyone can make the same size gift, but everyone can make the same size sacrifice.

If you have any questions, please contact the campaign office at 281-358-6637 or at campaign@stmartha.com